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Dear Mark Thomas and Angela Berti;

There is considerable public interest regarding the proposed Grand Island West River
Parkway Multi-use Path and the pending finalization of the designing of this plan in mid-
December (see below NYS communicated timeline). The people have requested a meeting
to provide an opportunity to openly give their input prior to this plan’s finalization.

The Town of Grand Island town board voted to schedule a meeting. Following this vote,
Nathan McMurray and Mike Madigan scheduled a meeting for 7:00PM on Thursday
October 6th at the Grand Island High School at 1100 Ransom Road in the main auditorium
to discuss the West River Bike Path.

We would like to invite you and your designates representing New York State Parks to this
meeting. We will arrange to have this meeting recorded in the event you can’t attend.

NYS Parks project time line:
» The plan will be finalized at the End of Fall (Mid-December).
» Design and engineering will be completed in the Spring of 2017
» Bidsissued Summer of 2017
» Construction starts Fall of 2017 with completion in 2018

Please confirm if you are able to attend by e-mailing townboard@grand-island.ny.us

Best regards;

The Town of Grand Island



